

From:	
_	

Tanva Dedvo (tadedyo@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

To:

PUCO-Docketing

Sublect: Date:

PUCO-Docketing
Case No. 23-0023-EL-SSO 4 33 - 34 - EL - AM Wednesday, May 10, 2023 5:29:52 PM

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio,

Please stop investing our money in fossil fuels, which will continue to rise in costs.

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio.

Utility bills are skyrocketing. Ratepayers across Ohio are struggling to pay their bills, while utilities like AEP reap billions in profit. Please do not allow AEP to increase our distribution charges, when they can find those funds elsewhere.

Instead of using ratepayer money to pay for generators and other equipment AEP would own, ensure those assets for reliability in vulnerable neighborhoods would be community owned.

Do not approve deferral authority for cost recovery of the OVEC coal plants.

Do approve the energy efficiency programs which save us money, decrease burden on our electric grid, and reduce overall emissions.

Sincerely,

Tanya Dedyo 2520 Westmont Blvd Columbus, OH 43221 tadedyo@gmail.com (614) 487-0668

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club. If you need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500.

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov <mailto:csc@ohio.gov> or click the Phish Alert Button if available.

> This is to certify that the images appearing are an accurate and complete reproduction of a case file document delivered in the regular course of business.

MAY 1 1 2023 **Date Processed**